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SPECIAL MEETING OF THE TRAFFIC COMMISSION 
To Be Held:  THURSDAY JULY 16, 2020 @ 10:00 AM 

 
Location: Government Center 119 School Street in the 

Arthur Clark Auditorium 
 
 

Chairperson, Chief Keith MacPherson, has called a Special Meeting of 
the Traffic Commission to discuss the following: 

 
A: New High School Traffic Signal - The architects for the new high 
school on Lexington Street have requested a special meeting for a decision 
that cannot wait until September. The designer will present several design 
options, and is looking for guidance from Traffic Commission for the 
preferred option.  A final design will then be completed and presented for 
approval at a future date. 
 
B: Waltham Farmer’s Market – is requesting to relocate to the small 
Embassy parking lot 200-230 Moody Street. Given approval, the intent is to 
move on Saturday August 1 and through Saturday October 31. 

 
Late File: Van Pool Transportation Special Needs Student Services Provider 
Requesting permission to place a table, with an E-Z Up tent on Saturday July 
25 and August 1 from 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM for the purpose of recruiting 
drivers and monitors on Moody St. at Spruce St.  
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